
President’s Message
Our speakers from the USC Department of Communi-
cation Sciences and Disorders spoke to us on the
occasion of Sertoma Speech and Hearing Month.
Sertoma International has adopted the Wise Ears
campaign for clubs to educate their communities on
the dangers of noise-induced hearing loss. Use
earplugs when exposed to loud noises or machinery.

The CCH Campaign needs your attention. Return all
cards to Captains. We thank all the membership for
their loyal support to this organization. Over $3 million
has been raised over a period of more than 35 years
by the Columbia Sertoma Club.

Club News:
• Sponsorship requests will be considered at the

June 21st Board meeting.
• Sterling Anderson, Todd Lewis, Tommy Bryson

and District Governor Chris Weston will represent
the Club at the Sertoma International Convention
in Kansas City in July.

• President-elect Anderson will be at training camp for our National Guard during
June.

We meet again June 7th at 12:30 at Sea-
well’s after the Memorial Day holiday.
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Speakers
& Events

May
31 No Meeting

Fifth Monday
June
Summer Schedule

(every other week)
7 Regular Meeting
21 Roger Stroup

Dir. SC Dept. of 
Archives & History
Board Meeting

July
5 No Meeting

(July 4th hangover)
12 Regular Meeting
19 Installation Banquet

Seawell’s

Sergeant @ Arms Report
35 Members and 1 Guest attended.

The $33 Pot was LOST! by Tony Peake.

Very Special Guest
Evan Felker

Guest of his Dad
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Business Meeting
• I forgot who gave the Invocation & Pledge of Allegiance.
• Bobby Walker is resting comfortably after surgery & we were asking, “

who has seen Harry Winders?”  We’re checking on him.
• Sponsorship Requests will be considered at the June 21st Board

Meeting.  Please present your requests in writing before June 7, to
Sponsorship Chairman Joe Hodson
1665 Kathwood Dr.
Columbia, 29206-4510.

• The Ladies’ Lineup, paying close
attention to our Guest Speaker:  Di-
rector of USC Speech & Hearing
Department.
The 2004 Carolina Children’s Home
Fundraiser is finished, except for the
Wrap-Up.  At our current $56,568
level, we reached a mere 60% of our
goal, which also amounts to $20,000
less than last year.
Those that faithfully worked your

cards share with me in a feeling of  personal satisfaction and a bit of
s a d n e s s .
Though this is
a bitter pill,
there were
some highlights.
I saw members step up and help strug-
gling ones with their cards.  I saw a
member replace a lost card with a new
card the same week, just because
that’s what you are supposed to do.
We were reminded of the life-changing
mission of CCH and we know we are
still making a difference.
I have received some good rec-
ommendations for improving our
results next year, and a report
will be made to the Board.
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Website!
www.columbiasertoma.org

This brand- new site contains:
• Speakers;    Past Newsletters (Bulletins!)
• Sponsorships & Organizations we support
• Club History;    Fundraisers & Events
• On-Line Application & a “contact us” link.
• PLUS a super-secret-members-only link.

Matt Hudson and Todd Lewis are to be
thanked for this initiative.  The members area

will help us stay in closer touch.


